
President: Leon Fester · VP Baseball: Alan Phillips · VP Technical: Denis Philander · VP Admin: Lorene Beukes 

Affiliated to South African Baseball Union (SABU) · Affiliated to Western Cape Baseball Federation (WCBF) 

Affiliated to Cape Town Sports Council (CTSC) 

Contact: Lorene Beukes · VP Admin +27 (0)61 507 5849 · admin@capetownbaseball.co.za 

 

CTBF 
CAPE TOWN BASEBALL FEDERATION 

  

 

 

9 October 2018 

 

For The Attention Of All Affiliated Clubs 

 

Dear Sirs and Madams 

 

2018/2019 LEAGUE STRUCTURE 

As per the minutes of the general meeting, a committee was tasked to submit 2 proposals in addition to the 
proposal tabled (reset of current structure). 

These proposals were tabled at Exco last night.  Thank you to all on the committee for their diligence and 
input. 

 

The following steps have been put in place: 

Thursday 11 October 2018:   Proposals to clubs and voting polls open 

Saturday 13 October 2018:    Voting polls close 

Monday 15 October 2018:    Announcement of league structure 

Wednesday 17 October 2018:  Fixtures to clubs  

 

We trust the above is in order and that all clubs will participate. 

 

Yours in Baseball 

Lorene Beukes 
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